Just an email to let you know of the several calls | have received
on the fantastic work you have done on site. With the weather
less then cooperative, you have done a great job! Thank you.

Comments have been very favorable with compliments on the
crews professionalism as well as keeping the site clean.

This was not an easy task! On behalf of the Board and the
homeowners effected, thanks!

Kate Wallin
Association Manager

Cities Management, Inc.




